
Clubhouse update    May, 2022 

The clubhouse committee has begun to update our doors at the upper level of the 

clubhouse. We have purchased 2 new exterior doors that meet the local codes for 

public entrance and exiting. The new doors will swing outward from the building 

and will be equipped with a push bar exiting device. For quick emergency exiting. 

The door located in the stairwell to the basement will have an exit push bar 

device for quick emergency exiting. 

The basement level is not ready at this time as the present exit door does not 

meet basic door width requirements for current code compliance. The existing 

door is installed in an area made by concrete. We feel that the door should be 

moved into an area where we presently have an overhead Garage door.    

We will be installing 2 new emergency light units one in the office and one in the 

clubhouse. These light will turn on when there is a power failure. 

 

The club house and the office have just have a plumbing emergency The drains 

were clogged. A plumbing company was called to clear the problem. 

 

John W 

 


